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TOWN OF GREENVILLE, NEW HAMPSHIRE 
PLANNING BOARD 

                       Town Hall Meeting Room, Chamberlin Street, Greenville, NH    
  AGENDA  

                                THURSDAY, JANUARY 12, 2017 
 

 
7:00 pm    Call to Order:  

 
PUBLIC HEARING: 
- Adoption of Temporary Ancillary Sale Ordinance 
- Adoption of International Property Maintenance Code 
- Amendment to the Greenville Ordinance E, Section I 
 
 
 
 
Minutes:  December 8, 2016 
 
Adjournment 

 
 
 


